
Mountain Shadows Community Association
Newsletter

The Mountain Shadows Community Association (MSCA) wishes you a Happy New Year. The past 18 months
have been historical in our neighborhood from the devastation of the Waldo Canyon Fire to the restoration
of the neighborhood where today nearly 200 homes have already been rebuilt. Mountain Shadows has
re-established itself as a premier neighborhood in Colorado Springs with award winning neighborhood schools,
fine parks and trail system, and a community of neighbors who have come together enhancing the quality of
life. MSCAworks on your behalf to insure Mountain Shadows continues to be a vibrant neighborhood.

If you are not already a voting member of MSCA, please consider contributing $25 towards annual dues.
Dues can be sent to MSCA, PO Box 49072, Colorado Springs, CO 80949. We also are always in need
of volunteers to help us with events and administrative duties. If you are interested, please contact any
of the Board Members listed below.

www.MSCAWeb.com
www.facebook.com/MountainShadowsCOS

Board Member Directory

President
Eddie Hurt
president@mscaweb.com

Vice President
Nora Gledich
vicepresident@mscaweb.com

Treasurer
Doreen Merz
treasurer@mscaweb.com

Secretary
Phyllis Jordahl
secretary@mscaweb.com

Board Members:
Dave Buckley
board1@mscaweb.com

Elizabeth Clarke
board2@mscaweb.com

Bob Kulling
board3@mscaweb.com

Allan Creely
board4@mscaweb.com

Kelly Skinner
board5@mscaweb.com

Robert Stein
board6@mscaweb.com

Please Support Our SponsorsTo stay informed about Mountain Shadows...

Visit the WEBSITE at www.mscaweb.com for covenants, the 
calendar of events and more. Sign up to receive eBlasts from MSCA.

FACEBOOK – stay informed on the most current news about 
Mountain Shadows. You do not need to have a Facebook account 
to view the MSCA site. Look for us on facebook.com and search for 
Mountain Shadows Community Association.
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If you would like to be a sponsor of MSCA,
please go to our website or contact Doreen

at treasurer@mscaweb.com
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Important Dates

As you know, Mountain Shadows Community Association is an aliated  
neighborhood group working hard to enhance the quality of life within our  
neighborhood.  e past 18 months we worked closely with Colorado Springs  
Together and several of the neighborhood HOA's to rebuild and restore our  
environment aer the Waldo Canyon Fire.  We have seen great success in the  
rebuild and will continue to support those eorts while we really focus on building  
a stronger community.  We will communicate, collaborate and coordinate with you 
through meaningful/informative eBlasts & Facebook posts, maintaining & enhancing 
key relationships throughout the city, and planning exciting events which bring us  
together.  To be successful we need your ideas, help and $25 annual  
contribution.  ese are exciting times for Mountain Shadows.

Eddie Hurt

From the President

• MSCAAnnual Meeting
April 30th, 6pm
Fire Station 18

• MSCAAnnual Garage Sale
June 13-14th

• Patriot’s Day Festival
September 13th

• Chipper Event
To Be Determined

www.MSCAWeb.com

Psst – Please pass this fyer to
your neighbor. Let’s all stay inormed.


